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Bernadette Russell

From:

Sent: February 5, 2023 7:25 PM

To: District1; District2; District3; District4; District5; COB_mail
Subject: Pima County Board of Supervisors February 7 meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with
caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Please add the following comments for the Tuesday, February 7, 2023 9:00 AM Board of Supervisors' agenda.

Grants Management and Innovation
23.The Inn of Southern Arizona, extend contract term to 3/31/23 and amend contractual language,
24 City of Tucson, Amendment No. 4, extend contract term to 3/31/23 and amend contractual language

By these requests it appears that the County - which has had over a year - has not succeeded in working
to “Safeguard the health and safety of Pima County by humanely and expeditiously facilitating the
movement of asylum seekers”. The purpose was not to provide comfortable housing with no
responsibility required by the recipient. There is no research that indicates additional funding will
result in the stated goal. This request appears to be a grab to waste more taxpayer dollars on
bureaucratic bumbling. Vote NO.

Gail Ault, Pima County resident, _






